
Hello,

I’m writing to request your support of HB2314. As someone who rode a motorcycle to work yesterday, and will again tomorrow, this 
would greatly increase my safety on the highway every single day. On about a monthly basis, I see a rear-end collision incident on 
interstate 84 and consider how it would play out if I were caught in the middle. Motorcyclists like myself would be considerably safer 
with the ability to lane share through slow or stopped traffic. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely,

Scott Rounds


